
 

Geography Bulletin Vol 49, No 1 2017     9

Sharon McLean (Vice-President)

In order to support our teachers in the best possible way the Geography Teachers 
Association asked members during Term 4 2016 to respond to a survey regarding 
Professional Learning opportunities. Seventy-seven members responded to the survey, 
the results of which are presented below. This survey has provided the GTA Council with 
valuable information that has informed the learning opportunities that will be offered in 
2017. Of particular interest are the responses to Question 8 on the method of delivery of 
Professional Learning. Members have indicated that workshops, keynote speakers and 
online options all have a part to play and each is particularly suited to an aspect of teacher 
professional development.  In response to the needs of our members the GTA Annual 
Conference, to be held at the Novatel, Sydney Olympic Park on Thursday 9 and Friday 
10 March will offer 40 workshops as well as keynote speakers. The GTA Council will also 
endeavour to continue to place resources on the website as well as provide an offering of 
webinars during the year. 
The GTA Council thanks members for contributing to the survey. 

GTANSW Professional Learning Survey 2016

2. What is your school’s postcode?



10      Geography Bulletin Vol 49, No 1 2017

GTANSW Professional Learning Survey 2016

GTANSW Conference 2017 program and workshop details
To assist in your selection of workshops, the program, presenter abstracts and workshop 
details can be found on the GTANSW website or at the following link:

 http://www.gtansw.org.au/files/prof_learning/2017/GTA-conference/presenter_abstracts1126.pdf


